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From: Ann Jenkins <annjenks@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, August 2, 2022 2:28 PM


To: Julie Stearns <jstearns@summithill.org>
Subject: Foia request

Hello Ms.
Stearns,

Community member Ted Westerberg, men oned in public comments at a recent school board mee ng that discussion of 
an Illinois State police inves ga on occurred on February 17, 2021 at a Summit Hill school district 161 mee ng. 

I would like any informa on regarding this Illinois State police inves ga on including report and discussions surrounding 
the inves ga on. 

Thank you for your  me and a en on to this ma er. 

Ann Jenkins


